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Manor South

WEEKLY UPDATE

June 23, 2020

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,

We are happy to report that, as of today, Retama Manor Victoria has no confirmed cases of
COVID-19. We continue to follow the recommendations of our health officials and practice the
enhanced safety measures that are listed on our website and previous communications.

We know the past few months have been a big adjustment for everyone, especially our residents.
While our staff is working very hard to make sure they are safe, we also want to make sure they
are having some fun! We continue to come up with fun meaningful activities to keep our residents
engaged and active. We are currently working on putting together a visitation station which we
will provide more information on as we finalize this project.

As always, please continue to check our website http://www.retamamanorvc.com/index.html for
updates. We will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and
we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or
tests positive for COVID-19.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 361.575.6457.

Sincerely,
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Oscar R. Flores, MS, LNFA
Administrator



